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March, 2017
Dear Former ACCGP Member:

Your membership in the Association of Corporate Counsel (ACC) and it’s local Greater Philadelphia Chapter (ACCGP) has lapsed.  We hope that this is just an oversight and are writing to remind you of the benefits of membership. 

Membership presents a terrific value for a modest investment, compared to the typical cost of CLE courses.  ACCGP hosts many informative programs at no cost to members with a broad range of cutting-edge information that is important to in-house counsel.  At the upcoming In-House Counsel Conference on April 27th, members can take advantage of an opportunity to earn 7 free CLE credits and choose from a wide range of CLE offerings tailored to the needs of corporate counsel (the cost for non-members to attend the In-House Counsel Conference is about the same as your annual ACC membership, making membership even more attractive).  In addition to Pennsylvania, if you’re licensed in New Jersey and Delaware, ACCGP programs will satisfy the continuing education requirements there as well. 

With its more than 1,400 members, ACCGP is not only a leading source of information but also provides in-house counsel the opportunity to meet their counterparts in the Philadelphia and surrounding regions (including the Lehigh Valley and Delaware) at various networking events throughout the year.  Don’t miss out on an opportunity to participate in events such as quarterly general counsel luncheons, “hot-topic” roundtable breakfast and luncheon discussions, and cocktail reception socials.  Don’t lose access to the member-only areas of the ACC web site, including the Virtual Library, InfoPAKs, hundreds of sample forms and policies, articles, and helpful web references.  Don’t lose your free subscription to ACC Docket.  We hope you will renew your membership and be part of this award-winning organization.
If you are in transition, take advantage of the opportunity to continue your membership at no cost.  ACC will waive dues for existing members for up to one year, and offer a reduced membership rate for up to an additional two years, if you are displaced but actively seeking a new in-house position.  For more information about In-Transition Membership, please visit: http://www.acc.com/aboutacc/membership/intransition.cfm.

You can renew your membership online by visiting http://www.acc.com/membership/renew.php.  If you have questions, please contact ACC’s membership department at 202.293.4103, ext. 360 or at membership@acc.com.  If you renew now, you will be able to attend upcoming events, including our next Meet Your Counterparts Networking Event on April 12th at Palomar in King of Prussia, free of charge.
Thanks in advance for your support of ACC and ACCGP.  We look forward to seeing you at one of our exciting upcoming events.
Sincerely, 
Peter Prinsen
Second Vice President and Membership Chair
ACC Greater Philadelphia
